
March 27, 2023 

HPSM’s Doula Benefit Provider Webinar 

 

Dear providers,  
 
On Tuesday, April 20, 2023 we will be hosting a webinar on our upcoming doula benefit, a new 
offering for our members. The audience for this webinar will be doulas in the community and 
network providers with doulas on staff. Network providers are also encouraged to forward 
this invite to doulas they know who may be interested in serving some of San Mateo County’s 
most underserved mothers and children. 
 
This webinar will cover doula eligibility, covered services, billing and payment, and 
more. RSVP here: http://bit.ly/HPSMdoulas  
 
Event details: 

• What: HPSM’s Doula Benefit 
• When: Monday, April 3, 2023 
• Time: 11AM-12PM 
• Presenters: HPSM staff and doula community experts 
• RSVP link: http://bit.ly/HPSMdoulas 

 
Please direct questions to HPSM Provider Services at PSInquiries@hpsm.org.  
 
Thank you for your continued commitment to our community,  
The Health Plan of San Mateo 
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